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Week 1 
w/c 8th January 2018 

 

 

 

Sound and Number of the Week: 
 
 

This week we will be introducing the children to our interactive display, ‘sound’ and 
‘number’ of the week which aims to involve you in your child’s learning. 

 

This week the sound is 
  

c 
 

and the number is  
 

1 
 
 

Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 
Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 

sounds in words and is fun to play at home or at school! Ask your child to find the 

number ‘1’ on a house number or car registration plate when out and about. Any 
photos of your findings or objects beginning with the sound of the week can be 

brought into school for us to look at. 
 

 

  
 

Notices: 
 This week the children will continue with their letter & sounds 

sessions. They will also be exploring the new topic resources 
that have been included in the different learning 
environments. 
 

 Library sessions will continue to be on a Monday, so if you 
wish your child to change their book then please ensure that 
they bring it to school with them each week. 
 

 Please ensure that all your children’s belongings are named so 
we can return things to you as quickly and safely as possible.  
 

 With the weather become colder and wetter, please could we 
ask that children bring wellies, a spare set of clothes and a 
warm coat with them if they wish to play outside.  
 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent 
or responsible adult. Please inform staff of any changes in 
routine so that we are aware who is collecting your child. 

 
 

 

 

Our topic this term is… 
 

Bears  
 
 

 
 

This term the children will be learning 
all about bears.  

 

If your child would like to bring things 
in from home linked to the topic then 
they are more than welcome to do so. 
This term our show and tell day will be 

on a Friday.  

 

 

 
Welcome back everyone! We hope you had a 

wonderful Christmas! Mrs Neal and Mrs Holliday 
would like to take this opportunity to say a big 

thank you for all the cards and presents we 
received. We felt very spoilt! We wish everyone all 

the best for 2018. 
 

A new term means that we welcome some new 
children into our Nursery. We would like to say a 

big hello to Aleena, Annie, Jack, Jacob and Joe. We 
hope you have an enjoyable time at Newton Hill 

School.  
 

 
 

 
 

 


